Table Rock Lake Qversight Committee Mee'ting Minutes

March 5, 8 a.m.
Dewey Short Visitors Center
Branson, MO

Committee Members Present: Tammy Jahnke, Ryan Benefield, Pat Cox, Twilia Harrison, Rob Hunt and
Sheila Thomas.

Committee Members Absent: None.

Designated Federal Officer Kevin McDaniels and Chairman Jahnke calied the meeting to order at 8:07
a.m. ' ' '

Chairman Jahnke gave a recap of the December 12 meeting and explained the process for the public
comment portion of the agenda.

The committee heard public comment until 8:36 a.m. No additional members of the public in
attendance were signed up to speak at that time. '

The committee heard a presentation by Trish Tannehill, Corps GIS specialist, on the carrying capacity
study, and a presentation on solar power for docks from Corps Deputy Operations Project Manager
Rodney Raley, and Nathan Jones with Power Source Solar.

Chairman lahnke recessed the meeting at 9:52 a.m. for a break, and reconvened at 10:09 a.m.

The committee heard additional public comment, followed by a presentation by Becky
Shortt, Table Rock Lake operations project manager, on the Commaercial Remote Service Dock program.
Additional discussion followed.

At 10:55 a.m. the committee heard additional public commen't.

Chairman Jahnke recessed the meeting at 10:59 a.m. so the committee members could work individually
to review notes and formulate questions. The meeting was reconvened at 11:20 a.m.

Discussion followed until Chairman Jahnke recessed the meeting at noon for lunch, The meeting
reconvened at 1 p.m. Additional discussion followed.

The committee recommended revising the language in the section of the shoreline management plan
regarding penalties for floating facilities rule violations to clarify that only an individual slip holderin a
community dock would be penalized for rule violations, not the entire dock.

The committee also asked the Corps to further study options for the removal of cedar trees for review at
the next meeting. -

Ryan Benefield made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Pat Cox seconded the motion and the motion
was approved unanimously. Meeting adjourned at 1:53 p.m.
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Sheila Thomas, Secretary {
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